
SPRING SHOW REPORT 2011

We enjoyed a very successful show at the Eastcote Community 
Centre in Southbourne Gardens.

There were over 300 entries including daffodils and other plants, 
photographs, handicraft, domestic and floral art.  The judges were 
very impressed with the high standard of entries. The many 
children’s entries showed enthusiasm and imagination. They deserved 
their successes and we look forward to future entries.

Visitors were able to sit, chat and enjoy a cuppa with homemade 
cakes.  There were other attractions including a garden sales table, a 
variety of cards and wedding favours, and a chocolatier. The general 
buzz made all the hard work setting up the show very worthwhile.

We are all looking forward to the next show on Saturday 18 June 
2011. Look forward to seeing you there.


